Los Angeles Headquarters



\$ 12025 Waterfront Drive, Suite 300 Los Angeles, CA 90094-2536 USA

+1 310 301 5800

🖶 +1 310 823 8649

15 December 2017

Josu Waliño CEO PuntuEUS Fundazioa

RE: .CAT Domain Name Judicial Seizure

Dear Josu Waliño,

Thank you for your letter of 20 September 2017, and I apologize for the delay in this response.

As you may be aware, Fundació puntCAT has also written to us regarding the situation affecting them and the .CAT community (their letter is posted here:

https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/lineros-to-marby-17sep17-en.pdf). We note that you "wish to convey to ICANN [your] deep concern". We appreciate your concern for Fundació puntCAT and the Internet community. Accordingly, we have made your letter available to the ICANN community. Your letter was published to the public ICANN Correspondence page on 25 September 2017 here:

https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/wali%C3%B1o-to-marby-20sep17-en.pdf. This response will also be posted publicly on the ICANN Correspondence page.

I thank you again for reaching out to us and for your commitment to the Internet and ICANN communities.

Sincerely,

Göran Marby President and Chief Executive Officer Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN)